
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 24th March 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

I have very much enjoyed my 3 days here at Salhouse this week whilst Mr Emmens has been at Hilltop with 
our Y6. Our Year 6 pupils have had an amazing time and have been a credit to our school. The supply 
teachers covering Y5 have commented on what a lovely school it is, which is so lovely to hear. This week I 
have looked at some of the work children are producing throughout the school and have been very 
impressed with the quality of some of the writing being produced. It's hard to believe we only have 2 weeks 
left until the Easter holiday! It will be a busy couple of weeks with lots going on including the Coots trip and 
puppet theatre visit for Bitterns.  
 
 

Hayley Sonnex 
 

Coming up this week 
 

Tuesday 25th March – Coots Parents 
Evening & final day to order a school 
packed lunch for Coots trip 
 
Thursday 27th March – Coots Thrigby Hall 
trip (see separate letter) 
 

Friday 28th March – Bitterns workshop visit 
from Norwich Puppet Theatre (please note 
the new date) 
 

 

Coming up later this term 
 
 

Mon 31st Mar – Wed 2nd April – Parents Evenings  
 

Fri 4th April - FOSS non-uniform day (£1 donation on the gate) 
 
Fri 4th April – Herons cake sale 
 

Wed 23rd April – Start of Summer term  
 
Friday 25th – Tuesday 29th April – Bookfair (details to follow) 
 
Sunday 27th April – FOSS Garage Sale 

Changes to Lunches 
 

From April 1st, the price of a school lunch will 
increase to £2.70 from £2.58. 

 

On April 1st the Kitchen are making a change to the 
dessert and will be providing Chocolate Pudding. 

 
Menu change to first day of Summer Term 
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Vomiting and Diarrhoea 
To avoid the spread of bugs and illness in school  
please don’t send your child back to school until  
48 hours after their last episode. 

 
Games & books needed for older children 

 
Fledglings are looking for games , books and puzzles for older children that can be used during after school club. 

If you are having a spring clean and have anything that would be of use to after schol club please drop items  
into the school office. 

 

 
 
 

Salhouse Primary School: Soaring on wings 
 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


